
burden of demonstrating that the specified information is exempt from disclosure under Section

71c

Accordingly the Villages issuance of a partial denial letter and release of the report with the

specified information redacted was appropriate

If you have any questions please feel free to contaci me at 312 8141003 or

iolearyiiatgstateiLus This correspondence shall serve to close this matter

Sincerely

Cara Smith

Public Access Counselor

By

ssica
Assistant Attorney General

cc Teresa Paploanou
Senior Leasing Consultant
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